Board of Education

Dawn Johnson, Chair Ben Sego, Vice Chair Steve Bland Mark Casey Charlie Wise



Chief Academic Officer
Greg Sutton
Chief Operations Officer
John Stith

Teresa Morgan, Superintendent

August 22th, 2024

Dear John and Greg,

I am writing to let you know that the Hardin County Board of Education has explored all possible building sites for a new campus and has selected the best possible location for a new campus on the Reesor Property off Ring Road. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincenely,

Jóhn Stith

Chief Operations Officer

Cc: Teresa Morgan, Superintendent Dawn Johnson, Board Chair